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Freedom of Information Act Request 

Thank you for your email of 18 August 2014, in which you asked for the following information from the Civil Procedure Rule Committee:

“Please tell me how many visits to the Civil Service Procedure Rule Committee website have been recorded for each month since 1st January 2014?”

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide this to you as follows:

Visits to the CPRC website 2014

January - 232
February  - 272
March - 284
April  - 273
May - 246
June - 161
July - (up to 30th) 173
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